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Rally to Support Paid Family Leave

Stand up for paid family leave!

On Monday, May 18, join faith, labor and
community leaders as we call for legislative
approval of a state paid family leave
program at a Moral Mondays rally at

the state Capitol.

Paid family leave provides the time
necessary for working parents to care
for infants and toddlers. It also allows
working parents a way to tend to
seriously ill and elderly family members.
And it contributes to job retention and
long-term economic stability.

New York’s working families
deserve paid family leave!

For more information, contact Emily McNeill at emcneill@labor-religion.org
or Blue Carreker at becarreker@citizenactionny.org





